
Good morning everyone, 

We are so proud of all the work you have been doing. We love to receive pictures of your work and 

messages, so please continue to do this! 

If you have any questions, please send us a message. 

This week’s quiz on position and direction: 

Link: https://forms.gle/hQeYeARiwRrgZ1hQ6 

 

Thank you, 

Miss Kemp and Miss Holden. 

The work to be completed on Wednesday 15th July:  

Group 1: 

 

Group 2: 

 

https://forms.gle/hQeYeARiwRrgZ1hQ6

